

Woodland Park Road District < woodlandparkrd@gmail.com>

June 15 Board Meeting

Woodland Park Road District <woodlandparkrd@gmail.com>
To: Flovd Esqueda <Flovdesqueda@msn.com>

Fri, Jun 12, 2020 at 6:06 PM

Floyd I will make sure the statement is correct. I am sorry you feel the conversation did not go as planned with Mr Briggs. We held an emergency phone immediately after your meeting among the board members. Mr. Briggs stated in this phone call that you were very and antagonistic during the conversation and he was not comfortable to continue. He explained your position and asked that it be added as an agenda item at the next meeting.

The board will address this at the public meeting and vote on the next plan of action. We suggest that you have your property properly surveyed by a registered professional land surveyor. Until this is done, we do not know what is true. This issue is County Planning, and survey, not Road District. I am not sure how the Law you quoted is relevant, we have not seen "official" survey stakes or boundaries as our only concern is road maintenance.

It is always a good idea for buyer of property to due their "due diligence" prior to purchase. It appears as though your issue is with the seller of your property, not the Special Road District. We will write you a letter outlining the Board of Commissioners decision. Any further communications regarding this matter should be addressed to Klamath County.

Thank you for your time,

Tena Crum Chair, WPSRD

[Quoted text hidden]